
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Postponement of Public Meeting 

Sydney Central Planning Panel 

 
The public determination for the below Development Application 

has been postponed (previously scheduled for 6 July 2017).   

 

2016SYE067 – Strathfield – DA2016/087 

1-9 The Boulevarde & 2-10 Churchill Avenue, Strathfield 

Demolition of existing structures and construction of a (15) storey 

mixed use development containing (24) residential units comprising 

eight (8) x 1 bedroom, (12) x 2 bedroom and four (4) x 3 bedroom 

units and 4,951m2 of commercial space above four (4) levels of 

basement parking. 

 

Notification of new determination meeting date will be published on 

the Planning Panels website (www.planningpanels.nsw.gov.au) at 

least 7 days prior meeting. 

 

For further information please call 02 8217 2060 or email 

enquiry@planningpanels.nsw.gov.au.  
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